
Friday 4th July 2025 

As we reach the end of another fantastic year at Brabourne, I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

all our children, parents, families, volunteers, staff and governors a very happy and relaxing summer 

break. Thank you all for your continued support, kindness and generosity throughout the year. 

We say a fond farewell to our brilliant Year 6 pupils following their wonderful concert and prize giving. 

They have each made such a valuable contribution during their time at Brabourne, and we are incredibly 

proud of all they have achieved. We wish them the very best as they move on to new adventures, and we 

hope they will return to share their future successes with us.  We also say farewell for the final time to 

some of our Year 6 parents; the Sellings, Dawes, Burns, Keeleys, Metais, Rays, Churches and Stevensons.  

Your support has been so very gratefully appreciated over the years.  

At the same time, we have had the pleasure of welcoming our new Reception starters, who joined us for 

tea and cake on a very sunny afternoon this week. Their confidence has already begun to shine through, 

and our current Reception children have warmly embraced their new peers. 

I will be in touch before September with reminders and information ahead of the new term. Until then, I 

hope all our children and staff enjoy a well-earned rest. Please take a moment to enjoy the highlights of 

our year on the following pages – and have a wonderful summer with your families. 

Monday 1st September  INSET DAY—School closed 

Tuesday 2nd September  First day of Term 1 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 



 

Hugo 

Outstanding Pupil 

  
 

Joshua 

Brabourne Values 

 

Josie 

Performing Arts Prize 

  
 

Lily 

The Sasha Ghosh 

Prize 

 

Ryan 

Outstanding Learning 

  
 

 Isaac 

Outstanding Progress 

 

Jasper 

Numeracy Prize 

  
 

Elan 

Perseverance Prize 

 

Evelyn 
  

 

Beau 

Reading Prize 

 

Chloe 

Exceptional Pupil 

Mike Hickmott Award 

  
 

Phoebe 

Outstanding Effort 

 

Bella 

Endeavour Prize 

  

 

Lawrence 

Science Prize 

 

Harry 

Sports Prize 

  

 

Our Year 6 Prize Winners 









With best wishes, 

Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher 











 

 

 

 

 

Smeeth Fun-Club Lego Morning  

Saturday August 2nd   

9.30am – 12.30pm  

Smeeth Church Oak Room 

For children up to 11yrs,  

accompanied by an adult 

 

Free entry – donations for refreshments 

 

To book a place email: 

sianchall@btinternet.com with choice of time: 

9.30-10.30, 10.30-11.30 or 11.30-12.30pm  

 

mailto:sianchall@btinternet.com





